
 

HB 1502 - Support 

 

I want to voice my support for House Bill 1502. Having members of my family be involved in firefighting 

for generations, I know the risk that every fire fighter and EMT face when they go onto an accident 

scene or drug overdose. Nurses have to go into peoples houses in neighborhoods that they would never 

usually go into along with physicians and physician’s assistants. Parole officers have come to me saying 

that they have had a hard time getting permits as well as retired prison guards. Please give people in 

these occupations the ability to defend themselves and go home safely each day.  

Sincerely,  

R.S. Mitchell 

410-713-2333 


